
NATURAL RESOURCE PRESERVATION BRIEF #1 

As a follow-up to a memorandum I sent around to all Division Chiefs 
several months back on information net-working, I am intending to 
start writing a series titled, "Natural Resource Preservation Briefs." 

The series will be prepared irregularly and will provide the park staff 
with information on the Natural Resources Management Programs here at 
Antietam. I hope you will find the information useful in dealing with 
visitor questions and phone calls. Who knows, you may even learn some­
thing about Resources Management. 

At this point I anticipate writing briefs on: 

Woodchuck Management 
Bluebird Management 
Agricultural Special Use 
Wildfire Management 
Hazardous Plants and Animals 

If you think of other topics, please let me know. 

The interpretive staff may find these useful for distribution to the 
public. 

Natural Resources Management Staff 


